
StonyBrook 

President Norman Lamm 

Yeshiva University 
500 W. 185th Street 

New York, New York 10033 

Dear Dr. Lamm: 

State University of New York 

at Stony Brook 

Stony Brook, New York 11794 

Office of the President 

telephone: (516) 246-5940 

August 11, 1976 

Congratulations to you and to Yeshiva University 
on your appointment as President. I look forward to working 
with you. 

Please call on me if there is any way in which I 

can help you as you assume your new responsibilities. I am 

confident that Yeshiva has a particularly promising future 

under your leadership. 

Sincerely, 
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John S. Toll 

President


